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wholeheartedly disagree with the value of industrial solar in Ohio and encourage wiser, more efficient 
choices in industrial energy production, i.e., nuclear energy, which doesn't take the footprint and waste 
the lands that solar and wind do, I do agree and encourage the adoption of the proposed new setback 
requirements from properties, residences, and roads as proposed in the rewrite of the administrative 
law, beginning immediately.
Thank you for at the least inviting comment on this part of a large and intrusive issue of solar panels 
being jammed into communities who have the majority of their residents in opposition to such.
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